
Individual music tuition - Strings, Brass, Saxophone/Clarinet and Guitar (not flute) 

Please find attached two letters from Edsential our music tuition provider for Strings, Brass, 

Saxophone/Clarinet and Guitar . If you wish your child to start learning to play an instrument in 

September or you wish to continue with lessons in school please read the letter from Edsential 

and follow the instructions to log into their portal to book in. 

Please note if you wish your child to start to learn or continue to learn Strings, Brass, 

Saxophone/Clarinet and Guitar you must sign up before September with Edsential. 

Flute Tuition 

If you wish your child to start learning or continue learning flute in school with Mrs Mayer please 

email me fsoutham@ourladyofpity.co.uk to confirm interest and I will then add the details and the 

payments onto ParentPay. Lessons are charged at £6.50 per week. Mrs Mayer does not work for 

Edsential and therefore the payments for lessons will be made via ParentPay. ParentPay enables 

you to pay in instalments as long as the total payment is received by the due date. The minimum 

commitment to lessons is for one term (eight weeks’ notice is required in writing if you do not want 

tuition to continue in the following term). No refunds will be given for short term absence or if your 

child has forgotten their instrument. 

Hiring instruments 

Edsential hire instruments - please see letter attached. 

Finally can you please check on ParentPay for any outstanding fees for music lessons for your 

child if they have been having lessons in school - these need to be paid by the end of summer 

term. 

Please contact me if you have any queries about any of the above. 

Kind regards, 

Fiona Southam 

School Office 
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